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 6 November 2023 

Y6 residential to Castleton 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are offering Year 6 an amazing residential visit to Castleton from Wednesday 3rd July to Friday 5th July  
2024 at the total cost of £150. The cost includes accommodation, all food and activities.  We have tried to 
keep costs as low as possible and school will be paying the transport costs of £800.  It is a fantastic experience 
which can help children build confidence and life skills. 
 
In order to secure your child’s place on this exciting trip we will need a deposit of £25 before 1st December 
2023. 
 
The remainder of the balance can be paid in instalments or as a one off payment either at the office or on 
parents pay and will need to be paid before the visit. 
 
Please sign the permission form to give consent for your child to go and indicate how you plan to pay the £150. 
 
I will be holding a parent talk about this residential on Tuesday 14th November at 
3.15pm. Please come along to find out more and ask any questions you may have.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr Rowe 
Y6 Class Teacher 
 

 
Y6 residential to Castleton 2024 

Name _________________________________________________    

I give my child permission to take part in the Y6 residential in July 2024. □ 
Please indicate your payment method 

I would like to pay by cash and enclose a payment of £…………. 
 

I would like to pay via ParentPay 
 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ 
 

Y6 
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